O Denep (RUISE LINL

Dear Guests:
Thank you for selecting a Disney Cruise Line vacation.

The Disney Magic is currently experiencing a technical issue that requires the ship to sail at a reduced speed.
While the ship is operating safely, we will need to modify your cruise's itinerary. The Disney Magic will still visit all
of the same ports of call; however, now you will visit Key West, Florida on Tuesday and spend the day at sea on

Wednesday.
Below is the modified itinerary:

Monday, March 9: Port of Miami

Tuesday, March 10: Key West, Florida, 8:30 a.m. - 4:15 p.m. (previously At Sea)
Wednesday, March | | : Marvel Day At Sea (previously Key West, Florida)
Thursday, March | 2: Disney Castaway Cay, 8:30 a.m. - 4:45 p.m.

Friday, March |3: Nassau, Bahamas, 8:30 a.m. - 4:45 p.m.

Saturday, March |4: Port of Miami

We are working to accommodate Guests with pre-reserved Port Adventures in Key West and Nassau. Any

pre-reserved services at Palo, It's A Small World Nursery and Senses Spa will remain as originally scheduled.
We truly appreciate your understanding and look forward to welcoming you onboard.

Sincerely,

The Cast & Crew
Disney Cruise Line
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